
Please SUPPORT SB-941 to expand background checks. 

 

Remember, the same guns that convicted felons, domestic abusers, and fugitives buy easily using a 

computer or smartphone without a background check are THE SAME GUNS THAT END UP KILLING AND 

WOUNDING PEOPLE IN THE STREETS AND COMMUNITIES OF OREGON. 

 

Thank you, 

Tahler Thacker 

Eugene, OR 

 


